
 

       
 
 

 
 

Students entering Grade 7 in School Year 2023-2024 will be required to 

submit documentation of the following: 
 

➢ Tdap booster (Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis)* 

➢ A school Physical Examination* 
 

The physical examination must be completed within 12 
months prior to the date of entry into Grade 7 (on or after 

August 10, 2022). 
 
*These requirements are in addition to first time school entry 

  requirements of: 
 

➢ DTaP Series 
➢ Polio Series 

➢ MMR (Two Doses)  
➢ Hepatitis B Series 
➢ Varicella (Two Doses) 

 
These documents are to be submitted to the school. 

 

Students who are not in compliance will not be permitted to begin 

classes until the requirements are met.  This is mandated by State Law 

and The Florida Department of Health. 

 
Summer Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday, 8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

Questions, please contact:  561-753-5012 
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Beat the Summer Rush! 
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